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MONTANA HEALTHCARE PROGRAMS NOTICE 
October 15, 2020 

 

                          Pharmacy Providers  
 
Effective Immediately 
 
Pharmacy Provider License Renewal Reminder 
 
This provider notice is to remind enrolled Montana Healthcare Programs pharmacy providers to complete the 
annual Montana Board of Pharmacy license renewal for each enrolled pharmacy.  All licenses must be renewed 
on or before the renewal date of November 30, 2020.  If your pharmacy license is not renewed, your enrollment 
may be terminated, and you may not be able to submit claims for payment.  An active pharmacy license is 
required in order to participate as a pharmacy provider in the Montana Healthcare Programs.  
  
If your pharmacy is licensed in other states, please complete the renewal process for each state in which your 
pharmacy is currently licensed.   
  
Please Note: Out-of-state providers should have or will be receiving a notification letter when their license will 
expire with Montana Healthcare Programs.  In-state providers only need to ensure their license is renewed with 
the board before the above renewal date. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact Information 
Shannon Sexauer, PharmD, Medicaid Pharmacist (406)444-5951 or  
Dani Feist, Pharmacy Program Officer at (406) 444-2738 
For claims questions or additional information, contact Montana Provider Relations at (800) 624-3958 or  
(406) 442-1837 or email MTPRHelpdesk@conduent.com. 
Visit the Montana Healthcare Programs Provider Information website at https://medicaidprovider.mt.gov. 
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